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 Easter egg hunt a Success! 

 

Thank you to all who prayed for the egg hunt the church hosted for our town.  We had 

over 150 kids come, not counting their parents and older siblings!   The children had fun 

looking for eggs, jumping in the bounce house, hugging the Easter bunny, getting their 

faces painted and playing games.  It was a big hit and everyone seemed to appreciate the 

family oriented event. Even though we had a positive influence on the town and many 

people seemed appreciative, no one came to visit the church afterwards.  That is not 

unusual here.  We are still praying that God would use it and the tracts we gave out to 

touch people’s hearts.  We definitely got the name of the church out there in a positive 

fashion. 

 

When the Unexpected Strikes 

 

Aliyah, our twelve-year-old daughter came home from school last week in tears.  A girl 

that she knows in her grade (7th), jumped from a mezzanine off the 1st floor of their 

school building.   “Laura” is currently in a hospital in Paris.  Her jaw, lungs and kidneys 

were jarred out of place and she has several fractured bones.  Please pray for Laura and 

her family.  God can use the doctors to heal her body and her mind, but only He can save 

her soul! 

 

May the Lord add to the church such as should be saved! 

Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon & Kayne 
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